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From: Hitchcock, David   
Sent: Monday, August 23, 2021 7:39 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: proposed study of emergency overflow from Old Dundas Road sewage pumping station to 
Ancaster Creek 
 
Dear members of the public works committee, 
 
I write to urge you to accept the staff recommendation against allowing emergency overflow 
from the Old Dundas Road sewage pumping station to Ancaster Creek. 
 
Ancaster Creek is a habitat for fish, especially near its mouth. Allowing diluted sewage to flow 
into it would be a travesty. 
 
David Hitchcock 

 
Hamilton, ON  
 
P.S. I am familiar with the creek from five decades visiting friends who live on Old Dundas Road. 
 


